
First Presbyterian Church of Rock Hill, SC, a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), is 
seeking to hire an experienced individual to become our new Director of Family Ministries. This 
position will be responsible for directing and resourcing our Education, Fellowship, Worship 
and Mission programs for children, youth, and their families.


This is a full time position offering a minimum salary of $38,500. It includes medical and 
disability benefits through the Board of Pensions of the Presbyterian Church (USA), along with 
allowances for professional expenses and continuing education. We are looking to fill this 
position within the first 6 months of the 2020 calendar year.


This position requires a bachelor’s degree in religion, education, or a related field, along with 
previous volunteer or professional leadership experience in Church education or programming. 
A knowledge of the Presbyterian Church and the reformed tradition is preferred, as is 
certification as a Christian Educator within the Presbyterian Church (USA). 


First Presbyterian Church is a historic congregation comprised of 363 members and 84 
children. We are celebrating our 150th year in the heart of Downtown/Old Towne Rock Hill, 
located next to Fountain Park. We are an integral part of a growing and revitalizing community, 
located 20 minutes south of Charlotte, NC, that is experiencing a resurgence in new 
community, recreational, commercial, and residential development. We are a diverse family of 
believers in Jesus Christ who seek to glorify God by celebrating and sharing God’s renewing 
and transforming love as we: worship the living God, teach the word of God to deepen our 
faith, serve others through the sharing of our unique gifts, fellowship with one another to 
energize our life together, and nurture and embrace all of God’s children. For more information, 
please visit our website at www.fpc-rockhill.org 


To apply for this position, please submit your resume along with a brief (one page) statement of 
faith and/or faith biography to Joanne Stogner at firstpresrh@gmail.com. If you have questions, 
please contact Rev. Richard Carr at (803) 328-2467.
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